
April 27, 2022 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Creating Community Bridge Program - Mental Health Support 
project in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is FosterHope Sacramento and the project is located 
at 4144 Winding Way, Sacramento, CA. 95841. 
 
The funding would be used to provide critical mental health services to youth in the foster care 
and juvenile justice system in the Sacramento region through a health equity lens and a trauma 
informed approach. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Ami Bera, M.D. 

Member of Congress  

 


